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Mary Jane Long, Linda Dillon, Lorraine Poling, Stephanie Silverman, Beth Eggleston, Jennifer Boland, Deb Hansen, Kristen Leida.

Deb Hansen handed out copies of Component 5 with instructions on how to access the test.  We discussed how to modify the test for Muslim students who cannot draw themselves or any part of the human body.  This test measures growth.  First ten percent is the art they do in the beginning.  The rest of the growth measures relate to the common core, you choose which three fit best for you.  You have a meeting with your administrator and discuss the growth you see.  That’s how you are rated.   

1. Presidents Report:  Over the summer Mary Jane went to Team East and got some valuable information from Linda Popp, president of Eastern Region.  One idea she got from Linda was the fold out card that makes a six page book.  She handed out samples and we made the book together.  Mary Jane will add the link for the publisher file to this email.  Mary Jane showed a slide show on Jen Boland’s smart board entitled “Leadership”.  It’s the learning that occurs all the time that makes us better learners and better teacher.  Mary Jane will send us the link to the slide show.  Mary Jane also handed out a “How Do Others See You?”  

Mary Jane reviewed National’s flyer on the agreement to share the money.  For instance, our home office is Mary Jane’s home address.  We get $25.00 of the $90.00 we pay for a membership fee.  We share in all National’s forms, etc.  Essentially, “In keeping with best practices for professional membership associations, the NAEA Board of Directors recently took action to formally recognize all state affiliate associations through an official NAEA Affiliation Agreement that outlines NAEA’s commitment to its Affiliates.  Stephanie is the Independent School rep.

Beth suggested that we get all the National Art Honor Society students together.

2. Constitution Revision (Approval):   table for the next meeting, everyone should mark it up for the next meeting.  
3.  Timeline Idea (Approval): table for next meeting, essentially, every job should have a time line as an appendix of the constitution.  Mary Jane motioned that we take the take the timeline idea and run with it this year.  Lorraine seconded it, all approved.
4.  Treasurer’s Report: not available
5. In-Service Update (new committee):  new name: fall conference
6.  Professional Development Update (new committee): 
7.  Calendar for the Year: table for next time
8.  Open Forum: Beth is reimbursing Mary Jane for the money she sent to the IRS
9. Beth deposited the money from the wine fundraiser money.
Mary Jane motioned to close the meeting, Linda seconded it.  None opposed.

Professional Development:

After the business meeting Mary Jane presented on Leadership in the Arts


